
PSO Meeting 1.18.2022 
 
Attendee’s: 
Allison Schubert 
Ashley Sistante 
Ashley Smith 
Brad Dorsey 
Candice Coleman 
Cleann Brewer 
Cori Murhead 
Corinne Sanders 
Heather Roberts 
Karen Hughart 
Kristin Endmann 
Leah Yevseyev 
Lisa Armstrong 
Lydia Pickard 
Lynlea Yi 
Niamh Farahnik 
Tristan Irvin 
Natasha Ferrell 
Antionette Olivas 
Paula Robertson 
Annie Reynolds 
 
 
Meeting called to order at 7:01pm 
Minutes from December approved  
 
Principal Update: Cleann  
Playground Update 
Crew came to assess damage on the playground, found there is not proper drainage causing 
damage to play area. 
Could cost up to $100K - $150K to repair the damage, not including the play structures  
Total repair could take up to 1 year 
Superintendent of the project is open to meeting with a parent group if there are any interested  
Kids can play in the field, swings, and the undercover area 
 
OBOB Update: Heather Roberts  
44 kids enrolled so far  
3 teams per grade level  
Activities are all online this year 
Heather mentioned the book choices are great this year, and the students are very excited 
about it! 
 



Treasury Update: Lynlea 
$58K in the bank right now 
Not very much activity in December, just a few teacher requests 
We are halfway to our fundraising goal for the year, more action on that during the spring 
 
Yearbooks: Candace 
Fliers will go home in February, available to order online  
 
Hospitality: Ashley  
This month we will do a trail mix bar for the staff, Ashley will send the sign up sheet out  
This year in May will celebrate teachers and staff together  
 
Restaurant Night: Corinne 
February will be Love, Hope, Cookies during the first weekend of Feb 
All sales from Feb 4th & 5th will go to Durham  
Can order online and choose pick up day to be ether 4th or 5th to have proceeds go to Durham  
 
The Foundation  
Annual Fund Drive – happening all of February  
​ Helping Bridge The Gap  
​ (Social, equity, teaching, etc gaps) 
Will need phone volunteers  
People in high traffic areas to put a yard sign out  
 
Playground Update: Paula/Antionette 
Hope to start a letter writing campaign to the school board, bringing attention to the need 
Some classrooms will write letters as well  
Perhaps a committee will be put together to bring more ideas to the table of fundraising, etc.  
Maybe we can advertise in local grocery stores, etc.  
 


